
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello,  
 
My name is Mrs Corlett and I am going to be your teacher next year. I am writing to tell you all 
about our Reception class and to let you know how excited I am to meet you! 
 
I love arts and crafts and enjoy using different materials to make new pictures and models.  I 
also like working in our outdoor areas.  We have an amazing log cabin where we can listen to 
stories and learn about the world around us.   
 
Miss Kirk is also part of our Key Stage One Team and will be joining us in September.  She is 
really looking forward to working with you all and recreating the many fond memories that she 
has from when she was a pupil at our school. 
 
We are really excited to show you around your new classroom. Inside we have lots of different 
areas for you to explore.  There are some great small world toys to play with and contruction 
and role play areas.  There are also some fantastic resources to help support your maths, 
reading and writing. Outdoors we have a mud kitchen, sandpit, water tray and lots more.  We 
can explore our garden areas together and help to look after the vegetables growing in our new 
rainbow allotment.  We also have many bikes and scooters that we can ride around on in the 
school playground. 
 
We can’t wait to meet you and we know that all the teachers and children will help you to feel 
welcome, safe and happy at Dhoon School.  
 
From your excited teachers,             
       
Mrs Corlett and Miss Kirk 
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